
Communication & Language 
We will be developing a safe space so that our 
children feel confident to express themselves 
and join in with group discussions. We will 

use the Talk through Stories program to 
promote oracy skills and develop new 

vocabulary.

Physical Development 

We will be developing our gross motor 
skills by navigating around our outdoor 
space safely. Riding bikes,climbing and 
balancing. We will be developing our 

fine motor skills and pencil grip by 
engaging in lots of finger gym activities 

and dough disco.

Understanding the World

We will be learning about the lives of the people 
around us and exploring our local environment. 

We will be looking for signs of autumn and 
Forest School will be on a Monday afternoon. 
This term  will be focusing on the Christian 

values of generosity and compassion.

Literacy 
We will start the term learning all about 
ourselves and what makes us Marvellous 
Me’s before moving on to the story of ‘The 

Jolly Postman.’ We will provide lots of 
opportunities for our children to mark make 

and have our daily phase one phonics 
sessions.

Expressive Art & Design
We will be learning how to safely explore a 

range tools and techniques, and 
experimenting with colour to create our 

own designs. We will use percussion 
instruments and learn lots of new songs.

Personal, Social, Emotional Development 

We will be helping our children to settle in, 
learn names and form strong friendships. 
They will be learning to use the Zones of 

Regulation to develop their understanding of 
emotions and behaviour.

Maths 
In maths we will be learning to subitise amounts 
to 3. We will sing number rhymes, sort, compare 

and create patterns. Explore and build with 
shapes.
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WHAT MAKES ME 

MARVELLOUS?

People who help us

Welcome

We have a very busy and 
exciting term ahead! As 

part of our theme 
‘Marvellous Me’ we will 
be looking at ourselves, 
our family, what we are 
good at, people who help 
us and keeping ourselves 

healthy and safe. We 
look forward to sharing 
our learning with you.


